
Hello!                                                                                                                                

This week we have… 
- Created our own magical adventure stories in English. 
- Recognised and named 3d shapes AND represented and used number bonds to 20 in maths. 
- Discussed what a plant needs to grow in science. 
- Set new goals for Year 2 in PSHE. 

Next week we will be… 

- Solving one step problems involving + and -, doubling numbers and halving amounts in maths. 

- Completing an end of year scrapbook in English. 

- Creating cherry blossom paintings in art. 

Homework folders                                                                                                                                                                   

There is no more homework left to complete in Year 1- yay! Homework folders have been sent home and 
can be kept, if desired! 

Buster’s Book Club                                                                                                                                                                           

This week in Class 1 we had 16 children who met the reading target, 9 children who exceeded the reading 

target and totalled 102 additional minutes of reading.  

Tray sorting Thursday 20th July                                                                                                                                                        

On Thursday we will be clearing out our classroom trays. Please send your child to school with a carrier bag 

(named if possible) so that they are able to carry things home with ease.  

Treat day Friday 21st July                                                                                                                                                                                      

On Friday we will be having a treat day in class 1 to celebrate the end of the school year (I am not ready to 

say goodbye to my penguins yet!). We will be playing party games, decorating biscuits and having lots of 

fun!   

 

Have a lovely weekend!                                                                                                                                             
Miss Crayford  


